
Quilters Unlimited General Membership Meeting Minutes 

October 12, 2017 Meeting 

During the business section of the October general membership meeting, President Peggy Allen brought 

Karen Skinner to the microphone for the nominating committee.  Karen Skinner announced the the 

proposed slate of 2018 Officers, as follows: 

•President - Kerry Cohen 

•President-Elect - Carol Eskola 

•Membership Vice President - Karen Skinner 

•Treasurer - Janice France 

•Secretary - Diana Kaiser 
 

Those nominees present came to the front of the room.  Pam Doffek motioned we vote to accept the 

proposed slate it total and Barbara Wiggins seconded the motion.  Hand vote was done with all in favor 

and no one opposed.  The 2018 Officers are approved and will be installed at the end of the December 

general membership meeting. 

Submitted by Kerry Cohen, Acting QU Secretary 

 

 


